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Hillrise Huskies…Teamwork Makes the Dream Work! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Happy Friday Hillrise Families!  
 Thank you PTO for the reception Monday!  It 
was nice to be able to have Mrs. Munoz here to meet 
everyone.  She is going to be a great leader for 
Hillrise!   
 A couple of dates you may want to put on your 
calendar:  K-2 Fun Day…May 18.  3-5 Track and Field 
Day…May 21.  More details will come in early May.   
 As a reminder, as part of our commitment to 
continuous improvement, we are seeking your input 
and asking you to participate in our annual climate 
survey, which will help us to ensure strong student 
achievement and a positive culture that enhances 
learning for all.  Please take a few minutes and follow 
this link to participate in the survey: 
https://goo.gl/4fKf5k.  We are asking that you 
respond by Monday, April 16, 2018.   If you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact the school. 
Congratulations to this week’s Allstar winners: 
Kindergarten:  Jayla Anderson 
First Grade:  Ava Metschke 
Second Grade:  Madeline Gacnik 
Third Grade:  Keegan Reed 
Fourth Grade:  Cooper Hester 
Fifth Grade:  Noah Houston 
Have a great weekend!   
Deb Madden  
Principal Hillrise Elementary 
402-289-2602    
dmadden@epsne.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

[TUESDAY] APRIL 10 

Kindergarten Family Math Night 
 

[SATURDAY] APRIL 14 

Family “DAY” Out La Peep 6:30AM-
2:00 PM (see note on page 2)  

 

[TUESDAY] APRIL 17 

Fifth Grade Family Math Night 
 

 [THURSDAY] April 19 

Kindergarten Music Program 6:00 

First Grade Music Program 7:00 
 

[FRIDAY] APRIL 20 

In-service—No School 
 

[TUESDAY] APRIL 24 

Fourth Grade to Ft. Atkinson 
 

[WEDNESDAY] APRIL 25 

Mid-quarters come home 
 

[FRIDAY] APRIL 27 

Hillrise Carnival!! 
 

[MONDAY] APRIL 30 

Third Grade to Durham and Tahazuka 
 

[TUESDAY] MAY 1 

First Grade to Rose Theater 
 

    

   
 

   

   

  
  

   
  

  
  

https://goo.gl/4fKf5k
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Notes From Our Fabulous PTO 
 

Staff Appreciation Week is April 9-13th.  Our staff works so hard 
throughout the entire year to educate our children and help them grow 

into the best little people they can. We created a week to honor and 
treat them and would love your help to make this happen.  Please take 

a look at the sign up genius' for both items needed and volunteer 
opportunities to fill in where you are able.  Please label all donations 
coming into the school for this week so they can properly stored.  We 
truly do appreciate your involvement.  Please contact Dana Behlen 

(danabehlen@yahoo.com) or Kristin Craigmile 
(kcraigmile89@gmail.com) with questions." 

 
www.signupgenius.com/go/20f054aa9ad2baa8-staff1 
www.signupgenius.com/go/20f054aa9ad2baa8-staff 

 
Hillrise Families, this month instead of taking the family out for dinner, you can 

enjoy a Saturday breakfast, brunch, or lunch together at LePeep on April 
14th.  Both the Pepperwood location as well as the Legacy location from 630am 

- 2pm.  Hillrise gets a nice 25% of all proceeds donated back to the Parent Teacher 
Organization.  Please be sure to reference the fundraiser and/or present the 
enclosed flyer at the time of payment.  Enjoy and thanks for your continued 

support of Hillrise Elementary School!  Addresses as follows: 559 N 155th Plz, 
Omaha, Ne 68154 and 17660 Wright St., Omaha, Ne 68135 

 
 
 
 

Our Mission 
The mission of Hillrise 

Elementary is to inspire 
lifelong learners, to foster a 

belief in one's ability to 
succeed, to nurture respect 
and appreciation of self and 

others, and to encourage 
contributions to an ever-

changing world. 

School Hours:  8:15-3:06 
Breakfast:  7:35-7:55 

Walking Club:  7:55-8:10 
 

Lunch Times: 
Kindergarten: 11:15-11:40  
1st Grade:  11:30-11:50 
2nd Grade:  11:50-12:10 
3rd Grade:  11:55-12:15 
4th Grade:  12:15-12:35 
5th Grade:  12:25-12:45 

**recess is prior to lunch** 
 

Hillrise School 
Improvement Goal 

All students will 
improve Math 

computation and 
concept skills. 

mailto:danabehlen@yahoo.com
mailto:kcraigmile89@gmail.com
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f054aa9ad2baa8-staff1
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f054aa9ad2baa8-staff




 

 

APRIL 14TH, 2018 
HILL RISE 

ELEMENTARY 
SCHOOL  

FUNDRAISER 
 

Bring your friends and family to breakfast or lunch at  
Le Peep on Saturday, April 14th, and 

25% of the sales from our supporters will be donated by 
Le Peep to Hill Rise Elementary! 

                                            

Hill Rise 

Elementary 

& 

Le Peep 

Restaurants  

──── 

Pepperwood 

559 N 155th Plaza 

──── 

Legacy West 

17660 Wright St. 

──── 

     

Remember to tell 

the cashier to mark 

your check for the 

fundraiser! 

     




